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Monday, 11th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We continue to join the nation in remembering the Queen. Her seven decades of service and 
commitment to our country are an inspiration to us all and will live on in the legacy she leaves. 

As you would have heard over the weekend, Monday 19th September is a national Bank Holiday 
for The Queen’s State Funeral so the school will be closed to all pupils and staff to allow for us 
all pay tribute to the late Monarch. 

Our thoughts are with the Royal Family at this time. If you are unsure how to talk to your child 
about the death of the Queen, Winston's Wish have put together a helpful guide 
https://t.co/09wJgchbc7 

If you would like to write a letter of condolence to the Royal Family or a letter of thanks to our 
departed Queen Elizabeth II please send it in to your child’s class teacher and we will make our 
own Lunsford Book of Condolence which we will send to Buckingham Palace after the Queen’s 
State Funeral. 

There is also a book of condolence for the Queen's family that has opened in Maidstone Town 
Hall. People can call in between 9am till 6pm to sign it and it will remain open until the day after 
the funeral, when it will be sent to Buckingham Palace. However, if you wish you can send your 
message of condolence using this online form https://www.royal.uk/send-message-condolence  

Thank you for your continued support 

Mr Anscombe 

 

http://www.lunsford.kent.sch.uk/
https://t.co/09wJgchbc7
https://www.royal.uk/send-message-condolence

